
Laurie Leader - Re: BP#2016-00069 235 Presumpscot Street - Plan review    comments 

Great. Yes. the film production is still in a small corner in the right side for a couple more months. 

I just received confirmation that alcohol content is below 16%. 

Brad Moll 
NAI The Dunham Group
10 Dana St. Suite 400
Portland, ME 04101
Cell 207-776-8908

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 24, 2016, at 8:46 AM, Laurie Leader <LRL@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

Brad,

The previous permit stated the film production was classified as an F-1 occupancy.  Has the 
film production business completely vacated the building or are they still occupying a 
portion of the building?  

I did not have the document just forwarded which is very helpful.  I will wait for the 
remainder of responses to plan review comments.  Most have been answered with the 
document.

Thanks,

Laurie 

Laurie Leader
Plan Review/Code Enforcement
City of Portland, Maine
Inspections Division
389 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101

P: 207-874-8714
F: 207-874-8716
E: lrl@portlandmaine.gov
To view building permit status go to http://www.portlandmaine.gov/792/Permit-Status
>>> Brad Moll <brad@dunham-group.com> 2/23/2016 4:27 PM >>>
Janet at SMRT asked if you had the attached document.  It will answer most of your questions.

I will get the answer on the alcohol content.

Thank you

From: Brad Moll <brad@dunham-group.com>
To: Laurie Leader <LRL@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 2/24/2016 8:54 AM
Subject: Re: BP#2016-00069 235 Presumpscot Street - Plan review    comments

Page 1 of 2

2/24/2016file:///C:/Users/lrl/AppData/Local/Temp/XPgrpwise/56CD6FD3PortlandCityHall1001327...



Brad Moll

From: Janet Hansen [mailto:JHansen@SMRTInc.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2016 3:46 PM
To: Brad Moll <brad@dunham­group.com>; Seth King <Sking@smrtinc.com>
Subject: RE: BP#2016­00069 235 Presumpscot Street ­ Plan review comments
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